
The Florida Flash 
A newsletter for The Abbott Memorial School Community                  

February 11, 2022    Abbott Memorial School Website                                            

                                School News and Updates 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

 

The Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) has 

announced that as of February 28, 2022, decisions about mask 

wearing in schools will be left to local districts. Our School Committee 

will be voting on this matter on Monday, February 14 at 5 PM in the 

school cafeteria.As always, all are welcome to this open meeting. 

 

 

 
 
**************************** 
 
 
Upcoming Dates 
 
 
February 18-Half day 
for Students, 11:30 
dismissal 
 
February 21-25-School 
Closed, Winter Break 
 
March 18-Half day for 
students, 11:30 
dismissal 
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Change for Veterans Drive 

 

Our student-leaders from Project 351 are heading up a drive to help 

our veterans. Read more about it here! 

From Nurse Tiffany 

Check out this link to get to an article I hope you find helpful. 

Stay healthy! 

_______________________________________________________
Did you know? The Massachusetts Department of Elementary and 

Secondary Education (DESE) posts updates to COVID safety 

protocols and answers frequently asked questions related to COVID 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1gCFTkwsljdaVHyH4OGxCkWXyrthPCL9s8y990w5PJgA/edit?usp=sharing
https://gozen.com/49-phrases-to-calm-an-anxious-child/


and schooling here.     

Helpful Links 

●​ School Committee Meeting Minutes can always be viewed at 

this link. 

●​ Meals Menus Here (Please click on the links). Free for all 

students! Breakfast Lunch Please remember, due to supply 
chain issues, last minute substitutions to menus are 
sometimes (though infrequently) necessary. 

 
 

 

 

https://www.doe.mass.edu/covid19/faq/default.html
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/18U4M-j4FTTsqR3U69pn1z7bVqdOTR2vZ
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/18U4M-j4FTTsqR3U69pn1z7bVqdOTR2vZ
https://www.abbottmemorial.org/o/am/page/cafeteria-menus

